
From: Martin Dockrell  

Sent: 14 December 2017 09:16 
To: ;  

Cc:  
Subject: RE: Pfizer and Smoking Cessation 

 
Thanks  
I won’t be able to attend but a member of my team will come and observe if that’s OK. We will 
provide a name shortly. 
 
M 
 
Martin Dockrell  
Tobacco Control Lead 
 
07889  (Feel free to leave a voicemail message) 
020 3682  (Please do not leave a voicemail message) 
 
 
From:  [mailto: @pfizer.com]  

Sent: 14 December 2017 08:53 

To: Martin Dockrell;  
Subject: RE: Pfizer and Smoking Cessation 

 
Dear Martin 
 
Just a quick courtesy email to check that the invitation I resent on Tuesday had reached you – and to 
see if you are able to accept? 
 
We have secured a number of excellent attendees already an your involvement would really add 
credibility to the meeting and what we are trying to achieve 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 

 
 

Pfizer UK ¦ +44 (0)1737  ¦ 07444  ¦ @pfizer.com 
Pfizer Ltd, Walton Oaks, Dorking Road, Walton-on-the-Hill, Tadworth, Surrey KT20 7NS 
 
From:   

Sent: 12 December 2017 12:27 
To: 'Martin Dockrell';  

Subject: RE: Pfizer and Smoking Cessation 

 
Hi Martin 
 
Sorry for the delay I have been out of the office with no email contact. 
 
Please see attached the invitation as requested. Look forward to hearing from you (an agenda is 
being drawn up but in summary, the meeting will be designed to discuss the smoking cessation 



services and views on how an integrated approach can be achieved as set out in the Tobacco Control 
Plan for England) 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pfizer UK ¦ +44 (0)1737  ¦ 07444  ¦ @pfizer.com 
Pfizer Ltd, Walton Oaks, Dorking Road, Walton-on-the-Hill, Tadworth, Surrey KT20 7NS 
 
From: Martin Dockrell [mailto:Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk]  
Sent: 07 December 2017 11:14 

To: ;  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Pfizer and Smoking Cessation 

 
Hi . I have not had my full pa support lately and it has been an extraordinarily busy time. To 
make things worse I am 
In an two day meeting at NICE. Would you mind terribly getting the invitation sent again.  
 
M 
 
Martin Dockrell  
Tobacco Control Lead, PHE 
07889  
 
Sent from my iPhone, please excuse any typos.  
 
On 7 Dec 2017, at 10:48,  < @pfizer.com> wrote: 

Dear Martin 
  
It was great to be able to introduce myself to you at the e-cig summit and I hope we will be able to 
work with PHE on improving smoking cessation rates. 
  
The letter I have written to you is currently going via an internal review process and I hope will be 
with you shortly. On another note, I wondered if you had received the invitation to the Policy 
roundtable event timetabled for 24 Jan that was sent by our logistics agency last week? And if so I 
am wondering if you will be able to attend? Happy to discuss further if of benefit. 
  
  
Look forward to hearing from you  
  

 
  

 
 

Pfizer UK ¦ +44 (0)1737  ¦ 07444  ¦ @pfizer.com 
Pfizer Ltd, Walton Oaks, Dorking Road, Walton-on-the-Hill, Tadworth, Surrey KT20 7NS 
  



 

************************************************************************** 

The information contained in the EMail and any attachments is confidential and intended 

solely and for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). It may not be disclosed to any 

other person without the express authority of Public Health England, or the intended 

recipient, or both. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy, distribute 

or retain this message or any part of it. This footnote also confirms that this EMail has been 

swept for computer viruses by Symantec.Cloud, but please re-sweep any attachments before 

opening or saving. http://www.gov.uk/PHE 
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